
NATIONAL RIFLE ASSOCIATION OF AMERICA

INSTITUTE FOR LEGISLATIVE ACTION

11250 WAPLES MILL ROAD

FAIRFAX, VIRGINIA 22030

NRA December 4,2018

Gateway Civil Liberty Alliance
P.O. Box 440280
St. Louis, MO 63144

Dear volunteers at Gateway Civil Liberty Alliance:

On behalf of the NRA and gun rights supporters across America, we would like to thank
you for your tireless efforts throughout the 2018 campaign season.

Working with your NRA-ILA Campaign Field Representative demonstrated your unique
dedication to the mission ofNRA-ILA in advocating for pro-Second Amendment candidates for
office. Your CFR, Chris Brown, recommended that you be specifically recognized for your
efforts in Missouri. As a small token of our appreciation, please find the enclosed certificate
recognizing your outstanding efforts.

Whether you represented our organization at events, contacted voters in support of our
NRA-PVF endorsed candidates, and everything else in between, we owe you a debt of gratitude!

We hope to continue to work with you in the future in support our efforts to strengthen
the Second Amendment in Missouri. While Election Day 2018 has come and gone, the fight is
far from over. Below is the contact information for your Missouri Grassroots Field
Coordinator, who we encourage you to contact to find out how you can stay involved as we
move into the New Year. In the new political environment, we simply cannot succeed
without your continued activism.

Once again, thank you for your active, ongoing commitment to preserving and protecting
the Second Amendment.

Yours in freedom,

Glen Caroline, Director
NRA-ILA Grassroots Programs &
Campaign Field Operations Division

Sarah Hitchcock
sarah.hitchcock@nrahq.org
703-539-9065

www.nraila.org


